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The meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Kirk Myhill read public notice for
public hearing. Kirk opened the meeting to the public for comment. Jessika Bulera, a neighbor, stated she has
no objections with the pond along with Sherry Wheatley’s mailed in response of no objections with Tim’s pond
application. The application was sent to Orleans County Planning board for review back in May with no
objections or stipulations.

Larry Hill moved to close the Public hearing, seconded by Teresa Wilkins, motion passed.
Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary



